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Subject: Comments on Volume 2 of the 2008 SNA

Our reference: 0573/EO048/3.1/2009
 
 
Dear Mr. Smith,
 
In reply to your email of 26/12/2008, we would like to inform you that our colleagues have 
reviewed the draft of the Volume 2 of the 2008 SNA and do not have further comments on its 
content.
 
Yours Sincerely,
 
 
Kong Pek Fong
Acting Director
Statistics and Census Service
Macao, China
 
 


